
-----Original Message----- 
From: Murphy.Jim@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Murphy.Jim@epamail.epa.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 12:33 PM 
To: Jeffrey Crawford 
Cc: Steve Fischbach 
Subject: Request for Extension of Springfield Schools Site comment 
period 
 
 
Hi Jeff. 
 
I am writing to respectfully request a 30-day extension of the comment 
period on the Draft Five Year Review Report on the Anthony Carnevale 
Elementary School and Del Sesto Middle School.  The comment period is 
currently scheduled to end on December 16. 
 
EPA is in the process of providing a Technical Assistance Specialist 
through our national TASC program to assist the community in the review 
of the draft report.  Unfortunately, the advisor is not yet available 
for consultation, but I expect our internal process to be complete in a 
matter of days. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  Please feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions. 
 
 
Jim Murphy 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
New England - Region 1 
Technical Assistance Services for Communities (TASC) Coordinator 
5 Post Office Square, Suite 100 
Mail Code ORA 01-1 
Boston, MA 02109-3912 
617-918-1028 (phone) 
617-721-2868 (cell phone) 
617-918-0028 (fax) 
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